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To: 

02 May 2011 13:45 

FOI 

Subject: 

40782774 

Freedom of Information request - Access to Professor Richard Baker’s Report 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

Dear General Medical Council, 
It has been confirmed by the Dept of Health that they "have shared 

Professor Richard Baker Report with other public bodies and 

individuals ", this DH response names your organization. 

Therefore please advise: 

1) What date the DH release the Professor Baker’s Report to you? 

2) Who had access to the Report? 

As you know this report, conducted in October 2002, was the audit 

into the number of deaths at the Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

Thank you for your time. 

Yours faithfully, 

[._.�...o_.~..e_._~.~ 

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be 

published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies: 

http://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/officers 

Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 
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Is foi@~mc-uk.orR the wrong address for Freedom of Information 

requests to General Medical Council? If so please contact us using 

this form: 

http://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/contact 

If you find WhatDoTheyKnow useful as an FOI officer, please ask 

your web manager to suggest us on your organisation’s FOI page.’ 


